
Invitation to Faculty Seminar 

Dear Faculty Members, 

We are pleased to invite you to our upcoming Faculty Seminar titled "Exploring 

Interdisciplinary Approaches in Research and Teaching". This seminar aims to foster 

collaboration across various disciplines and enhance our collective understanding of innovative 

methodologies. 

Date: March 15, 2024 

Time: 3:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Location: Room 201, Faculty Building 

Join us for an engaging discussion featuring guest speakers from different departments who will 

share their insights on integrating interdisciplinary approaches into their work. A roundtable 

discussion will follow, encouraging audience participation. 

Light refreshments will be served. 

Please RSVP by March 5, 2024, to ensure your place at this enriching event. 

We look forward to your participation! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Department] 


